
 

April 10, 2020 

Aloha TCS ‘Ohana, 

I am trusting that you have found a new rhythm within your household as we have at the schoolhouse. I truly 
miss seeing your children’s faces, milling around near the lockers on Makai, playing joyfully at recess or 
reading in the Lion’s Den on Mauka. We look forward to when we all can come together once again! 

Today, we recognize Good Friday and we hope you will be able to take time with your family to remember 
Jesus on the cross, giving the ultimate sacrifice for us.  

I would like to express my gratitude to our parents, who play an essential role in the learning process. Your 
partnership and understanding will make all the difference as we navigate and adapt to Home Learning 
together in the weeks ahead.  We welcome your feedback as we seek to use a variety of media to engage your 
child academically, socially, and emotionally. 

Your leadership- Church, Board, Administration, Teachers, and Staff- have been working diligently to re-
imagine what school will look like when we return to campus. It has been a God-given opportunity to 
pause and look at what we do well and areas that we can improve upon in the future.  

Attached you will find Ten Guidelines that we recommend as support for our Home Learning program.  These 
are truly suggestions, recognizing that each family has circumstances that differ from one another. As a father 
myself, I’m dealing with these same challenges and experiencing the same blessings. 

May our Lord keep you in peace during these challenging times.  Please know that we are here with you as we 
face the unknowns before us.  We do know this, our Lord is with us, He is Sovereign and He is worthy of our 
trust.  

In Him Alone, 

David Rowe 

Head of School 

 


